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6th July 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well during these difficult and strange times. We would like to 
thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
On Monday 13th July, we would like to invite you in to school to receive your child’s end of year report for 
the current academic year 2019-2020. We will only be reporting on a period of time prior to the pandemic 
COVID-19 (Autumn term until school closed to most pupils on the 20th March 2020.)  
 
The table below shows the time that each year group can collect their end of year reports. Only one 
Parent/Carer should come to school to pick-up the report. If you have more than one child, all of your 
children’s reports will be available when you collect your youngest child’s report. For example, if you have 
children in Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5, you should come at the Year 1 time slot when you will be able to 
collect all three reports.  
 

Time Group 

8:45 – 9:15 Children currently attending school in year group bubbles 

9:30 – 10:00 Reception  

10:15 – 10:45 Year 1 

11:00 – 11:30 Year 2 

11:45 – 12:15 Year 3 

13:00 -13:30 Year 4 

13:45 – 14:15 Year 5 

14:30 – 15:00 Year 6 

 
The report must be handed to a Parent/Carer and cannot be taken home by a child. With your child’s 
report, you will also receive information about plans for school in September including who their new class 
teacher will be. If you would like to discuss anything in your child’s report, please phone school and we will 
arrange for your child’s class teacher to contact you by phone, at a convenient time. 
 
Many of the children have been working hard on the home-learning activities and we would like to thank 
Parents/Carers for supporting them and school during this time. Home-learning activities will finish at the 
end of term on the 17th July.  
 
Newcastle’s Best Summer Ever will be running again this year. You can register by following this link:  
https://network.streetgames.org/newcastles-best-summer-ever-participant-registration-form 
 
    
If you still have your child’s musical instrument at home, if you wish, you can bring them in when you collect 
the report.  

 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Jane Dube, Head Teacher   

https://network.streetgames.org/newcastles-best-summer-ever-participant-registration-form

